
 

 

 
September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Open Evening for Year 6 into 7 – Thursday 6th October 2022 
 
We warmly invite you to attend the City of Norwich, An Ormiston Academy (CNS) Open Evening for students 
transferring from primary to secondary school in September 2023. The Open Evening is on Thursday 6th 
October from 5.30pm to 8pm.  
 
The staff, students and governors look forward to welcoming you to the evening which allows the opportunity 
for you and your child to hear more about our school; including how we will support your child, the excellent 
teaching & learning and curriculum they will receive, our consistently strong results at GCSE and A level and 
our vision for the future. We are immensely proud of our school, its history and our nationally recognised 
achievements, and we look forward to sharing this with you.  
 
During the evening, you will have the opportunity to tour the school, experience specialist learning in the 
classroom and meet the staff and some of our current students. Our Open Evening has always proved to be 
very popular and well attended. We have ample car parking space available, however, please allow plenty 
of time to ensure you do not miss out on seeing all of the school.  
 
I will give a presentation at three separate times: 6pm, 6:30pm and 7pm in the Fisher Centre, our performing 
arts centre. To disappointment and avoid overcrowding, please ensure you choose your preferred time to 
attend my presentation during the evening.   You can book a place on one of the sessions using the booking 
system Event Bright – the URL for our page is https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/city-of-norwich-school-open-

evening-2022-tickets-417898544797, alternatively you can access the link for ticketing via the school website. 
https://www.cns-school.org/Open-Evening/  Tickets are limited to 200 per address, please ensure you book 

1 ticket per person attending and bring your tickets with you either electronically or on paper. 
 
Starting secondary school is a significant milestone in your child’s education and we appreciate the 
importance of helping you to make an informed decision about your choice of high school. 
 
We look forward to meeting you.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms J Philpott 
Headteacher 
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